
NOTICE OF ATTENDANCE DURING   
TOUR OF LITTLE WOLF JR./SR. HIGH SCHOOL 

ENGINEERING & ROBOTICS LAB 
& THE PAES LAB 

 
SCHOOL DISTRICT OF MANAWA 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
 

Public notice is hereby given that members of the School District of 
Manawa Board of Education may be present during a tour of the 
Engineering & Robotics Lab & the PAES Lab on Friday, December 8, 2017 
at 9:30 a.m. at the Little Wolf Jr./Sr. High School and at 407 S. Bridge St, 
Manawa.  The Board of Education will not conduct any governmental 
business during the program. 
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